
Dear Chair Patterson and Members of the Committee,

I,Lise Hull, am pleased to offer my support for HB 2574.

I have been following the work of Recompose for some time and am very interested in having this option for when I die. The idea of 
returning my remains back to earth is extremely appealing to me for several reasons, including being environmentally friendly and a 
way that I can give myself back to the planet.

I ask for your support of this important legislation.

Sincerely,

Lise Hull

Bandon

150 8th Street SW

castlesu@aol.com


